
 

CRHOA BOARD of DIRECTORS ELECTIONS 
 

There will be four open Board of Director positions in February 2021.  The Board is seeking 
homeowners interested in serving a two- or three-year term. 
 

All homeowners received a Board candidate form in early October.  To date, no 
homeowner has returned the form.  The governing documents require that homeowners in 
Crystal Ridge are represented by a Board of Directors.   
 

You may download a candidate form from the CR website at:  
http://crystalridgehoa.org/BoardElections-LetterCandidateForm.pdf 

 

The deadline to submit the candidate form is November 20th.  A "Meet the Candidates 
Q&A” event via ZOOM.COM will be held at 7:00 pm on Tuesday December 1st.   All 
candidates must attend, or they will be ineligible to stand for election. 
 

Mail in ballots will be sent to homeowners in early January 2021.  The annual homeowners 
meeting will be held via ZOOM.COM at 7:00 pm on January 26, 2021.  Vista Management 
will open and count the ballots during the meeting.  Election results will be announced at 
that time. 
 

Please consider serving our community. 
 

Your CRHOA Board of Directors 

http://crystalridgehoa.org/BoardElections-LetterCandidateForm.pdf

